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From the Director, Department of Health and Human Services, requesting retroactive authorization to
increase an existing Purchase of Service Contract with Broadscope Disability Services, Inc., by
$150,000, from $243,213 to $393,213, for the Employment Options and Supportive Living Options
programs in the Disabilities Services Division for the period effective April 1, 2019, through December
31, 2019.
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